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Coming Up w/c 13th May

Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs: SPAG Paper 
1 & SPAG Paper 2

Tuesday 14th May – Year 6 SATs: Reading

Tuesday 14th May – Year R Farmer Palmers 
Trip. (Children to wear PE Kit with school 
jumper/cardigan)

Wednesday 15th May – Year 6 SATs: Maths 
Arithmetic (Paper 1) & Maths Reasoning 1 
(Paper 2)

Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATs: Maths 
Reasoning 2 (Paper 3)

Friday 17th May – Year 5 catch up swimming

Saturday 18th May – PTFA Colour Run: Slades 
Farm 1pm

————————

Reminders

Year 1 Branksome Chine Trip payment 
deadline: Wednesday 5th June £9 via WisePay

——————

Hot School Meals (Forerunner)

Hot school meals must be ordered by midnight 
on Mondays for the following week. 

www.hotmealsonwheels.com 

————————

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from school, 
please contact the school office:
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 

If leaving a message or sending an e-mail, please 
give the child’s name & Class/Year Group. We are 
required to record the Reason for their Absence. 
We need specific details rather than just “unwell”. 
Please let us know your child’s specific symptoms 
e.g. temperature, cold/flu symptoms, vomiting etc. 
Providing these details will prevent us calling you.

Please refer to the NHS website for advice 
regarding whether to keep your child away from 
school if they are unwell.

Year 3 Update

Wow Year 3! It is fair to say that we have some incredible artists 
amongst our pupils at Hill View. Year 3 especially have raised the bar 
in recent weeks. As part of our learning in our Dragon Days Project, 
we have learnt to make detailed sketches of the eyes of a dragon, 
paying attention to shape, scales and proportions. The outcomes 
have been incredible and our pupils should rightly be proud of what 
they have done.

In addition, it has been great to see such creativity when developing 
their own dragon based story and developing clear structures to their 
writing.

I cannot wait to see what the next term will uncover. Let's go and 
find out!

Mr McMullen
Year 3 Lead

https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/parent_login.asp
http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/
mailto:office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


Summer 1 Home Learning

Year R 
‘Far, Far Away’ 
Click for child or parent leaflets
Completed

Year 1
‘The Extraordinary Garden’  
Click for child or parent leaflets
Grow a sunflower! Keep a diary, 
add some pictures and describe 
the changes you see.
Due: w/c Monday 20th May
Parent Outcome: Wednesday 22nd May at 2.25pm
Please enter via the Y3/After School Club side gate

Year 2
‘Walk on the wild side’      
Click for child or parent leaflets
Create a habitat for your 
own chosen animal out of a shoe box. 
Due: Monday 20th May

Year 3
‘Dragon Days’ 
Click for child or parent leaflets
Research and make notes about
one of the early ages (e.g. Stone, 
Bronze, Iron).
Due: Wednesday 22nd May

Year 4
‘A Cultural Horizon’ 
Click for child or parent leaflets
Research, prepare and cook a 
traditional Indian meal. Write a 
review of your thoughts on the dish.
Due: Monday 20th May

Parent Outcome: Thursday 23rd May 2:30pm

Year 5
‘Out of This World?’ 
Click for child or parent leaflets
Write a quiz that will test the 
knowledge of other budding 
Historians.
Part 1 Completed
Part 2 Due: Monday 20th May

Year 6
‘Where in the World’ 
Click for child or parent leaflets
create an information guide 
about a country you would 
particularly like to visit.
Due: Monday 20th May

Head Lice

Please can we kindly ask parents to regularly check 
children’s hair for lice, and promptly treat any cases. 
We have been informed about a couple of isolated 
cases within school. 
Please can we also remind you that it is not necessary to keep 
children away from school if they have, or have been recently 
treated for headlice.
Thank you.

------------------

Warmer Weather
Now that the sun is finally here, please can we ask that children 
arrive in school with suncream already applied. Due to some children 
in school having allergies, as with other medicines, creams, lip balms 
etc, children should not have any suncream in their bags or lockers. 
Please speak to your child’s class teacher if they have particularly 
sensitive or sunburn prone skin as they may be able to safely store 
suncream for them to reapply at lunchtime if required.

Please ensure that children have a named refillable water bottle with 
them every day. Please also check that any hats or sunglasses 
brought into school are clearly labelled with your child's name so 
that lost items can be promptly returned.
Thank you.

https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Childs-Leaflet-Far-Far-Away.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Parent-Leaflet-Far-Far-Away.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Home-learning-Garden.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Parent-letter-Garden-home-learning.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Summer-1-Home-Learning-Child-Leaflet-1.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Summer-1-Home-Learning-Parent-Leaflet-1.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Summer-1-Home-Learning-Child-Leaflet.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Summer-1-Home-Learning-Parent-Leaflet.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Home-Learning-Cultural-Horizon-Child-leaflet.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Home-Learning-Cultural-Horizon-Parent-leaflet.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Homelearning-Vikings.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Parent-Leaflet-Out-of-This-World.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Summer-1-Home-learning-Child-Leaflet.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Summer-1-Home-Learning-Parent-leaflet.pdf


Uniform Preloved & NEW!
We have a wide range of stock available of 
new Uniform to purchase from us.  We can 
now send you a link for electronic payment 
with easy collection from the school office!  
Please see our Uniform Price list for more 
information. 

We continue to have stock in the main office 
for pre-loved items and an honesty box is at 
the reception desk.  We only accept cash for 
pre-loved.  If you have any clean, good 
quality items for donating, please leave in a 
bag under the existing clothes rail.  All 
donations are greatly received.  

Thank you.

---------------
PTFA Team Vacancy

Do you think you can join our team of fun 
and friendly volunteers? Our annual AGM 
will take place on Tuesday 24 September 
whereby we will be looking for new 
members.  As our children grow and in-turn 
leave Hill View, sadly so do our P.T.F.A. 
therefore we really need new faces to 
continue the good work for our school and 
children.  If you’d like an informal chat, 
please don’t hesitate to pull one of us aside 
or drop us a message via Facebook, or email 
Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk

-------------------

How to reach us:
Email: Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/hillview.primaryptfa/

Classlist: https://classlist.page.link/6d9FBeD11FcyAUrC7

PTFA Update

Colour Run (click here to view letter)

Our first ever Colour Run will is on Saturday
18th May 2024 at Slades Farm Park. 
The run will commence from 1pm. 
Please can all participants bring with them protective eyewear 
(sunglasses), an old plain t-shirt (preferably white to show the 
colours!) and a water bottle.
If you haven’t done already, please share the below year group links 
with friends and family, so they are able to support and sponsor the 
children in this Colour Run. Don’t forget there is a special reward for 
the year group who raises the most money!

Just giving link for Year Reception Just giving link for Year 4
Just giving link for Year 1  Just giving link for Year 5
Just giving link for Year 2  Just giving link for Year 6
Just giving link for Year 3

Summer Fayre: 
Friday 21st June 2024 
5pm – 8pm

If you’re able to help at the Summer Fayre, please purchase a free 
ticket on Classlist to help us keep track of helpers. 

Slot A: 3:30pm – 5pm (set up)  Slot D: 7pm – 8pm
Slot B: 5pm – 6pm   Slot E: 8pm – 9pm (Tidy up)
Slot C: 6pm – 7pm

Raffle tickets 
A sheet of 10 raffle tickets has been sent home in your child’s bag. 
Each ticket is £1. Please try and sell them to friends and family too. 
More sheets are available from the office. Please return the sheets 
and cash in an envelope to the office for our attention. Tickets will 
also be available on Classlist. The raffle draw will take place at 7pm 
on the evening of the fayre, so stick around to see if you’re one of 
the lucky winners! 
Donations 
In order to have our popular tombola stalls, we require your 
generous donations please . We will have the following ‘Non 
uniform days’ – please take all donations to your child’s classroom: 
Friday 14th June: 
Non uniform day for a £1 donation for the Summer Fayre. 
Friday 21st June: 
Years R & 1: Fill the cup (supplied to you a week before) with 
wrapped sweets & decorate bright & colourful for our ‘Sweets’ 
tombola. 
Years 2 & 3: Chocolate for our ‘Chocolate’ tombola. 
Year 4: Cakes for our Cake stall at the Fayre OR £1 donation. 
Years 5 & 6: Bottles of wine or £1 for our ‘Wine or not’ tombola 
(parents can also drop at the office if you prefer) 

We can’t run this event without your help, and we appreciate any 
time you can give.

Thank you for your continued support.

Rachel, Sam, Alistair, Michelle, Lorraine, Jen, Jo & Nickie 
PTFA Committee Members 

https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/New-Uniform-Price-List-2024.pdf
mailto:Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/hillview.primaryptfa/
https://classlist.page.link/6d9FBeD11FcyAUrC7
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/PTFA-Colour-Run-Letter-update.pdf
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyearreceptioncolourrunsponsors
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear4colourrunsponsors
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear1colourrunsponsors
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear5colourrunsponsors
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear2colourrunsponsors
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear6colourrunsponsors
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear3colourrunsponsors


This week’s WIZARDS

 

YR – Everly W
YR – Reggie S
YR – Amelia S

Y1 – Denny K-G 
Y1 – Bonnie R
Y1 – Stella J-V
Y2 – Greta A
Y2 – Adam M

Y3 – Fionnula S
Y3 – Lottie P
Y3 – Kezia B

Y4 – Isabelle N
Y4 – Arianna H
Y4 – James T
Y5 – Henry G
Y5 – Reagan E

Y5 – Eva R
Y6 – Joanne M
Y6 – Jackson H
Y6 – Carly M

Maths Badges
Y3 – Ishaq M – ADDER
Y3 – Abiah G – ADDER 

The World According To Humphrey – Betty 
G Birney

You can learn a lot about life by observing 
another species. That's what Humphrey was told 
when he was bought as a classroom pet for 
Room 26. And it's definitely true! In addition to 
his classroom escapades, each weekend he gets 
to sleep over with a different student like Stop-
Giggling-Gail and Repeat-That-Please-Richie. 
Humphrey learns to read, write, shoot rubber 
bands and much more. With adventures galore, 
Humphrey's life would be absolutely perfect if 
only the teacher, Mrs Brisbane, wasn't out to get 
him.

Recommended Read Book of the week 
(Y3)

-------------
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